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Zielen Patricia

From: Marie Redfield <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 12:18 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Protect everyone not just the special interest few!

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
I wanted to send a note of thanks for standing against the pressure to pass HB399.  The ERAs contentious history proves 
that there are many changes needed to this bill and that many citizens are concerned with the impact of its ideas. 
 
 
 
MARIE REDFIELD 
NEWARK DE 19702 
marie.redfield@yahoo.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Leah Clark <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 5, 2018 9:21 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Hb399

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thank you for standing for freedom,protecting  kids and voting no on this bill.  
 
 
 
LEAH CLARK 
FRANKFORD DE 19945 
Hkclark@msn.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Je Ca <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 10:27 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: A note of thanks

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thank you so much for standing strong in your vote against HB399 and ERA.  You heard my concerns and followed 
through. May God Bless you! 
 
Sincerely 
 
JE CA 
LEWES DE 19958 
Isvijec@gmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Je Ca <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 10:28 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: A note of thanks

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thank you so much for standing strong in your vote against HB399 and ERA.  You heard my concerns and followed 
through. May God Bless you! 
 
Sincerely 
 
JE CA 
LEWES DE 19958 
Isvijec@gmail.com 



18

Zielen Patricia

From: Patricia Grimes <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 7:34 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: A Note of Thanks!

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thanks for hearing our voice and voting NO on HB399, the ERA!While I may not be in your district, I am a resident  in 
Delaware. Your single vote was critically important in protecting my voice in this process." 
 
 
 
PATRICIA GRIMES 
WILMINGTON DE 19809 
fatima13.pg@gmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Stan Gwinn <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 5, 2018 4:28 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: ERA/HB399 - Revised

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
 I appreciate you voting no on the ERA.  The three amendments that Republicans presented very well thought out and I 
agreed with them 100%. We cannot have such a vague ERA which just leaves the future open to manipulation by the 
judges. Thanks again for your vote and keep up the good work.  I may not be in your district but I appreciate your work 
for Delaware. Rest asssured I will be sending another email  to my senator asking him to not vote yes again  
 
Stan Gwinn 
 
STAN GWINN 
NEWARK DE 19711 
Stangwinn@hotmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Nela Davis <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 4:11 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: God's blessings and graces to for doing the right thing!

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Don't ever be afraid to be the voice of the few but righteous. Your reward will be great in heaven!Thank you so much for 
voting against HB399!!! 
 
 
 
NELA DAVIS 
MILLSBORO DE 19966 
nelaad2239@hotmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Peter Helms <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 12:55 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: HB 399

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Dear Senators,I would like to thank you very much for voting NO on HB 399. I am requesting that you continue to remain 
strong in your opposition to this proposed change to the Delaware constitution. 
 
 
 
PETER HELMS 
DOVER DE 19904 
truckr65@comcast.net 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Lindsey McAllister <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 8:47 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: HB 399

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thank you for your stand in voting no to HB 399.  You are in our prayers and thoughts.  
 
 
 
LINDSEY MCALLISTER 
SELBYVILLE DE 19975 
Lindseyjmac@gmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: dawn marini <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 10:45 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: HR399 ERA

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
I thank you and commend you on voting NO on HR399 ERA.  Just know that many conservative Christians support you 
for your courage. 
 
 
 
DAWN MARINI 
LEWES DE 19958 
gubbio4@yahoo.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Carole Mullen <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 8:52 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: No vote for HB399

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thank you all who were smart enough to vote no to HB399.  I appreciate your courage. 
 
Sincerely, Carole Mullen 
 
CAROLE MULLEN 
SMYRNA DE 19977 
Cmullen528@aol.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Marybeth Jerman <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 5, 2018 10:51 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Please consider the rights of the vast majority of students who would be very 

uncomfortable with  persons of the opposite sex being allowed into bathrooms, locker 
rooms, showers,etc.

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thank you for voting NO on HB399 for considering the potential negative consequences related to this bill. 
 
 
 
MARYBETH JERMAN 
WILMINGTON DE 19803 
mbj35@verizon.net 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Jane Berkowitz <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 1:56 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Please vote no to HB399.  Let our children be children!

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thank you for voting no to HB 399. Thank you for hearing our concerns!  Thank you for standing up for us!! 
 
 
 
JANE BERKOWITZ 
MILTON DE 19968 
Ckyh89@gmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Kathleen Coleman <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 5, 2018 11:14 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Protect ALL students

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thank you so much for taking a stand and insisting on clarifying amendments to the HB399 vote.   Thank you for 
listening to my concerns. 
 
 
 
KATHLEEN COLEMAN 
HOCKESSIN DE 19707 
kathleencoleman01@gmail.com 



121

Zielen Patricia

From: Larry Larimore <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 8:36 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Thank you for listening

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
I just wanted to personally thank each and every one of you who opposed HB 399.  I keep asking why change or amend 
the constitution.   Especially no answers to questions raised by senator simpson.  I appreciate your courageous stand.   
As we know you will be challenged and I am asking you to please stand on the side of correctness  
 
 
 
LARRY LARIMORE 
HARRINGTON DE 19952  
threejfarm@gmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Heidi Mast <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 1:25 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Thank you

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thank you for voting no to HB399, the ERA. I know doing the right thing is not always popular. Thank you for 
representing my views. You have my full support.  
 
 
 
HEIDI MAST 
CAMDEN WYOMING DE 19934 
Lylas0001@yahoo.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Jane Pippin <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 10:50 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Thank you

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
I want to thank all of you Senators for having the courage to oppose HB399. Also for the ERA..Thank you. Even though 
you may not be in my district, I just thank for being a courageous voice in legislative 
 
Jane Pippin 
 
JANE PIPPIN 
CAMDEN WYOMING DE 19934 
janejep7@yahoo.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Madeline Rice <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 10:48 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: NO to HB399

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thank you for voting NO on HB399/the ERA Bill.  It concerns me that this will raise its ugly head again next month with 
Regulation 225.  I am getting very tired of the vigilance necessary to keep informed on the insanity that is being 
attempted in Delaware and in our schools. Your courageous voices are most appreciated and, even, though you might 
not represent my district, you DO represent all of us and the future of our state and the welfare, safety and true 
education of our precious children. 
 
Madeline Rice 
 
MADELINE RICE 
WILMINGTON DE 19803 
momeline9@aol.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Jennifer Morrison <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 8:56 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: THANK YOU!!

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thank you for voting NO on HB399!I pray God will richly reward you for this decision! 
 
 
 
JENNIFER MORRISON 
NEWARK DE 19711 
jmore8808@gmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Rachelle Carmenucci <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2018 9:41 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Thank You!

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
This is being sent to sincerely thank you for your courageous stand to oppose the ERA. I truly appreciate the diligence 
and perseverance it took to offer three very well thought out amendments. Although I am not in your district your vote 
was critically important in protecting my voice in this process. God Bless You! 
 
 
 
RACHELLE CARMENUCCI 
BEAR DE 19701 
divavette@aol.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Maria Johnson <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 5, 2018 9:48 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Thank you Senators, for defending the constitution

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
My husband and I  are very thankful  that you brought forth clarifying amendments for the ERA bill. Thank you for 
defending our constitution by voting no  on HB399 and we will be praying for God's strength for you to remain firm in 
your resolve  and that other legislators would be persuaded by your clarity and purpose. 
 
Respectfully, Maria and Quintin Johnson 
 
MARIA JOHNSON 
GEORGETOWN DE 19947 
heymariaj@gmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Claudia Austin <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 5, 2018 6:53 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Thank you for your courageous NO vote against ERA  HB399

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thank you for your vote opposing ERA, you heard my concerns and acted on my behalf I'm am so appreciative for your 
courageous work.Your single vote is so crucial when it comes to protecting my voice 
 
Thankfully 
 
CLAUDIA AUSTIN 
LAUREL DE 19956 
Cacautions1@gmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Claudia Austin <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 8:55 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Thank you for your courageous NO vote against ERA  HB399

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thank you for your vote opposing ERA, you heard my concerns and acted on my behalf I'm am so appreciative for your 
courageous work.Your single vote is so crucial when it comes to protecting my voice 
 
Thankfully 
 
CLAUDIA AUSTIN 
LAUREL DE 19956 
Cacautions1@gmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Angela Kauffman <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2018 8:59 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Thank you for voting NO on HB399!!

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
THANK YOU for your very courageous vote to oppose the ERA. THANK YOU for hearing my concerns as well as those of 
MANY other constituents in Delaware.  I truly appreciate that three Republicans offered three well thought-out, clear 
amendments that called out the Democrat's complete lack of clarity on every critical concern raised.  The Democrat's 
approach is 'the end justifies the means'.  To that end, they aggressively introduce bills that seem innocuous at first, 
precisely because critical words are poorly defined, and then quickly use these inroads to force more progressive 
ideologies on Delawareans.   While I may not be in your particular district, I take the responsibility of being a well-
informed voter quite seriously.  This is my state.  This is my home.  What happens in Delaware's legislatures matters to 
me.  Your single vote was critically important in protecting my voice in this process.   Stand firm on principle.  Do not fear 
verbal abuse by your opponents.  Voters see through the empty rhetoric.  Speak truth with conviction.  DEMAND truth 
on all issues before you vote.    
 
 
 
ANGELA KAUFFMAN 
NEWARK DE 19702 
mak31492@comcast.net 
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Zielen Patricia

From: CRUMLISH DANA H
Sent: Wednesday, June 6, 2018 12:01 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Regulation 608

Can the following definition be clarified as to the time of year the data would be pulled and also how it would be 
pulled?  For example would it be from eschool mid-year, and are all students counted even if on Z Calendar, or is the 
enrollment pulled on 9/30 of the given year when rolls are clean.  Would help districts if this was clarified when doing 
our own calculations.  
 
Enrolled Students" unless the context indicates otherwise, means all students included in the Delaware 
Student Information System (DELSIS) report for the year of the data collection. 
 
Can it also be added that when the DOE does the calculations yearly that districts will be notified should a 
school should fall into the category of Persistently Dangerous starting the first year? 
 
Thank you for your consideration 
 
Dana Crumlish 
Supervisor Student Services 
Christina School District  
600 N. Lombard Street 
Wilmington, DE 19801 
302.552.2627 (T) 302.429.4138 (F) 
crumlishd@christina.k12.de.us  
  
This email and any attachments may be confidential or legally privileged.  Any dissemination, copying or use of this communication by or to anyone 
other than the designated and intended recipient(s) is unauthorized.  If you are not the intended recipient, please delete or destroy this communication 
immediately. 
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Zielen Patricia

From: erin chronister <erin.chronister@live.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 9:50 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Regulation 225

Good morning,   
In reference to student gender and accommodations I would like to bring it to the schools attention that rather 
than segregating or creating divisions by providing separate facilities for the sole use of those who are 
transgender I would propose doing away with bathrooms having more than 1 stall. 
In student bathrooms there isnt any supervision and it is a place where many conflicts happen regularly for all 
students. 
If separate bathrooms or locker rooms are created I would think this would create a division and a way to bully 
the students who chose to use them.  
Perhaps doing away with multi-stall bathrooms would be a way to maintain the safety and privacy of ALL 
students.  
Thank you, 
Erin Chronister 
Bridgeville De 
Woodbridge school district 
302-500-3144 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Kenya Cannon <k81674@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 3, 2018 5:24 PM
To: DOEregulations comment

 
 
My daughter came to MHS in tenth grade from a Friend's school education in Philadephia. She expressed to me 
she has never experienced racism like she has in MHS. I have to say that hurt me to my heart. We moved here 
because of the school district and what we thought would be a diverse educational experience.  At this point she 
can't wait to graduate to get away from MHS! 
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Tablet 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Wesley Karlson <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 11:59 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Super high taxes

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Hello, We pay SUPER high taxes for "the school system "to dictate how our children are taught (or her than 
academically)???? I say NO. I DO HOPE YOU VOTE NO.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
WESLEY KARLSON 
WILMINGTON DE 19810 
amsdel2@yahoo.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Wesley Karlson <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 11:59 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Super high taxes

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Hello, We pay SUPER high taxes for "the school system "to dictate how our children are taught (or her than 
academically)???? I say NO. I DO HOPE YOU VOTE NO.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
WESLEY KARLSON 
WILMINGTON DE 19810 
amsdel2@yahoo.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Francis DiNenna <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 12:04 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Students do NOT belong to the state

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Parent are the guardian's of their children NOT the State   Government,  no mater who is in control.I remember what 
Hitler did with children, this is going in the same direction.IT HAS TO STOP 
 
Angey White VOTER 
 
FRANCIS DINENNA 
DAGSBORO DE 19939 
f.dinenna@mchsi.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Valerie Lane <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 7:17 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Sincere thanks

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thank you so much for your boldness in the face of opposition. I pray that you continue to stay the course if it comes up 
again. 
 
My Sincerest Gratitude  
 
VALERIE LANE 
FELTON DE 19943 
Valerie.lane64@gmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Mike Mulrine <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 9:34 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Thank U!

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Thank you for standing strong against the era ammendment. 
 
Mike Mulrine 
 
MIKE MULRINE 
SEAFORD DE 19973 
m-49@comcast.net 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Mr. Maraist <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 7:37 AM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Thank you for protecting our constitutional rights and your right to Legislate

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Opposing the Constitutional Amendment was a correct vote because, as it was worded Un-electe Judges would be 
allowed to "Legislate from the Bench" according to their thoughts, not our rights according to our Founding Fathers in 
the US Constitution and  Bill of Rights.  I am thanking you and all the others for standing up for our rights and freedoms.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
MR. MARAIST 
DOVER DE 19904 
jmaraist@hotmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Carl Ulrich <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 7:39 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: thank you

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
I am writing to thank you for  your courageous vote to oppose the era. thank  you for listen to  my concerns. I am 
appreciative that republican offer three well though out amendment. Your single vote was very important in my voice in 
this process. 
 
Carl Ulrich 
 
CARL ULRICH 
GREENWOOD DE 19950 
carlulrich007@gmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Carl Ulrich <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 3:08 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Thankyou

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
I am writing to thank you for  your courageous vote to oppose the era. thank  you for listen to  my concerns. I am 
appreciative that republican offer three well though out amendment. Your single vote was very important in my voice in 
this process. 
 
Carl Ulrich 
 
CARL ULRICH 
GREENWOOD DE 19950 
carlulrich007@gmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Carl Ulrich <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2018 7:54 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Thankyou

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
I am writing to thank you for  your courageous vote to oppose the era. thank  you for listen to  my concerns. I am 
appreciative that republican offer three well though out amendment. Your single vote was very important in my voice in 
this process. 
 
Carl Ulrich 
 
CARL ULRICH 
GREENWOOD DE 19950 
carlulrich007@gmail.com 
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Zielen Patricia

From: Carol Scott <info@delawarefamilies.org>
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2018 8:59 PM
To: DOEregulations comment
Subject: Vote to oppose ERA

Dear Governor Carney and Secretary Bunting, 
 
Dear Anthony,I appreciate all your hard work and encourage you to stand strong for what we all know is right.  I urge 
you to oppose the ERA. Thank you for being a voice for us. 
 
 
 
CAROL SCOTT 
WILMINGTON DE 19804 
cgscott3@gmail.com 
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